
Terms and Conditions

Please take a few minutes to review these Terms of Service and Use for 
our website. Your purchase of products from Zippy’s constitutes your 
agreement to follow these terms. At any time and without notice, we 
may change these terms and therefore suggest that you review them each 
time you place an order. We will make every effort to notify our 
customers of changes by prominently disclosing them on our website.

Pricing and Availability of Products

Zippy’s may change our prices and product availability or correct an 
error in our price or product availability at any time and without 
notice. Any price listed on this site is subject to confirmation. We 
reserve the right, at our sole discretion, to limit the quantity of 
product that you may buy.

Shipping

While we make every reasonable effort to deliver items to you as 
quickly as possible, there may be delivery delays that are beyond our 
control. We will attempt to notify you if your delivery is going to be 
delayed. We reserve the right not to ship to certain addresses at our 
sole discretion. Orders over $100 will be free shipping in Canada 
only, does not apply internationally. 

Registration and Passwords

Registering on our website gives you easy access to your order status 
and history, contact information and email account preferences. To 
register on our site, you will

need to select a username and password. Please do not share your 
password and we ask that you keep your information accurate and up to 
date.

Links

Zippy’s has no control over, nor any liability for websites other than 
our own. If you link from our site to another website, you do so at 
your own risk. We do not endorse the information on other websites 
that may be linked to ours.

Copyright and Trademarks



The logos and trademarks displayed on our website may be registered or 
unregistered marks of Zister Group Inc. Any and all use of them is 
prohibited. All graphics and text on our site belong to Zippy’s and 
are copyrighted by us. These materials may not be posted, copied or 
reproduced in any way without prior written consent from us. All 
rights are reserved.

Liability

While we have made every reasonable effort to ensure the content of 
our website is error-free, complete and up to date and that the use of 
our site is secure, we can not guarantee it and therefore, access to 
and use of it are at your own risk. We will make all reasonable 
efforts to notify you when a mistake is recognized. Zippy’s Inc, our 
agents, and employees are not liable for any damages, including to 
direct, indirect, incidental or punitive damages arising out of or 
related to access to, or use of our site, whether or not these damages 
are foreseeable and whether or not we have been advised of the 
possibility. This agreement between Zippy’s and you, the user, 
supersedes all prior agreements and understandings pertaining to this 
subject matter.


